
 

 

ASE’s Delegation to the 2024 EAIE Annual Conference and Exhibition  

 

 

On September 17-20, 2024, a Delegation from the Bucharest University of Economic Studies 

participates in the 34th Annual Conference and Exhibition of the European Association for 

International Education - EAIE 2024, in Toulouse, France, as part of the university’s 

internationalization strategy to enhance its international visibility. 

ASE’s Delegation is led by PhD Prof. Nicolae Istudor, Rector, and comprises PhD Prof. Constantin 

Marius Profiroiu, Vice-rector for International relations, PhD Prof. Ion Popa, Dean of the Faculty 

of Management, Teodora Fulga, Erasmus+ Office. ASE’s Delegation’s participation in the event is 

part of the “Study in Romania” program, organized under the aegis of the National Council of 

Rectors by the Ministry of Education. 

The EAIE 2024 Conference brings together more than 6500 participants from an interconnected 

global community – education practitioners, leaders, academics, administrators, service 

providers – to promote internationalization by cooperation, exchange of best practices and 

lifelong learning. 

 

 

 

 


